
Comments by a sitting member of Parliament of Bangladesh is given below 

"Lastly I must mention to you about how my husband and I felt at the AIIMS. We read about your 

reputation globally as an authority in your field. We are also told by our brother, Professor Taimor 

Nawaz, about how excellent an institution AIIMS is. It not only lived up to our expectations, it 

exceeded that as well. The service was superb! You yourself, Dr. Vikraman, Dr. Khanna, Dr. Behra 

and the nurses, all of you made our experience at AIIMS an unforgettable one. Except for the leaking 

cistern pipe of the comode in the toilet (which is very very little compared to the problems faced in 

the public hospitals in our region!) everything was perfect! The service that was needed was 

delivered with much care and expertise. Being a person who has great faith in the quality of experts 

in our public facilities in the health sector and always going to these facilities for services for myself 

and my family, it felt great to have my faith reinforced! Therefore, kindly accept our gratitude and 

thanks and please convey these to your colleagues in your Nephrology Department" 


